The Gawula Aboriginal Land Trust in conjunction with the Livingstone Shire Council is looking to celebrate NAIDOC Week on the Capricorn Coast in July, 2015.
[bookmark: _GoBack]So with this in view we are seeking individuals and organisations with a desire to be a part of this event and become a community participant to propel this year’s NAIDOC Celebration on the Capricorn Coast for 2015,
The first Meeting will be held on Tuesday 26th May, 15 at 11.30 – 1pm in the Community Development Centre, Yeppoon.
Kind regards Aunty Sally .

